
NATIONAL WATER INFRASTRUCTURE 

BOIL ADVISORY LIFTED 

Fairview Mobile Estates North Public Water System # LA1019080 

March 19, 2025 

For Immediate Release 

The Fairview Mobile Estates North Public Water System # LA1019080 Boil Advisory has been rescinded 

by the Louisiana Department of Health – Office of Public Health based on additional water samples 

collected from our water supply system that have shown our water to be safe.  

 

 

 

 


